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Meeting Minutes
for

26 April  2022

Attendance:  Robin Rose Buxton, Quinton Cutler; John Ladik, Chair; Zach Leach; Andrew 
MacLean, Town Administrator; Willian Schlosstein, Town Finance Director

The Finance Committee meeting was called to order virtually by Chairman John Ladik at 
approximately 7:00 PM.

Next Mr. Ladik opened the Public Hearing on the budget.

While waiting for public participation, Mr. Cutler asked to review the budget to see the final 
numbers.  He noted the FY�¶23 budget is larger than the FY�¶22 budget by approximately 
$1,000,000. He asked if we have revenue to support that amount, and Mr. MacLean replied yes 
we do.  In fact, there is a surplus of approximately $20,000 which is a corrected number form the
state aid package.

Mr. Ladik asked if the $60,000 contract set aside is enough to cover the five union negotiations.  
Mr. MacLean noted that not all contracts have been settled, but he believes that amount will be 
sufficient.

One caller came on line but did not identify themselves and did not have any questions.

Mr. Ladik closed the Public meeting at 7:08 PM since there were no active participants.

There were no other comments from the Committee on the FY�¶23 budget.

Mr. Ladik asked Mr. Schlosstein if there were any updates on the FY�¶22 budget.  He noted that 
we are on target for expenses since spending declines at this time of year.  He stated that we still 
behind in posting the current year�¶s revenue but that is not an issue; cash flow is strong.  He also 
noted that some adjustments will have to be made later in the fiscal year.

Next there was a short discussion of the election results.  It was noted that approximated 13% of 
the registers voters voted.

The Committee unanimously approved the minutes of the 31 March 2022 meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:48 PM.




